
 

 

Provider Relations invites you to our Weekly April Provider Support Call.   

 

The purpose of the Provider Support Call is to answer any questions relating to the Telehealth 

policy or any other supports needed for Behavioral Health Providers. 

 

All Behavioral Health Providers 

 Starting Friday, April 3, 2020 

 11:00 am - 12:00 pm Mountain Time 

Please join us via zoom: 

https://beaconhealthoptions.zoom.us/j/580672901 

Or join us by phone 

669-900-6833 or 346-248-7799 Webinar ID: 196 900 931 

This month’s topic will focus on Telehealth and include an Open Forum to answer any questions you may 

have. 

For those providers who are not able to attend this call, the call will be recorded and posted on the RAE 2 

and RAE 4 website for your reference. 

https://www.northeasthealthpartners.org/ 

https://www.healthcoloradorae.com/ 
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